
 

 

 

  Quarterly Report   
Respectfully Submitted To : Ecumenical Ministries of 
Perinton 
From: PMUNY Board President Joyce K. McAndrew 
Date: June 2, 2016  

1. Actions To Date  

 March 16, 2016 meeting with Christian Jewell, Associate Pastor 

of Fairport United Methodist Church and Rick Hill, EMP 

representative from FUMC    

    March 30, 2016 Phone call received at my home from a 

man who was just released from Orleans Correctional 

Facility. Referred him to several service providers in the 

Rochester area who might be able to help him. THIS IS A 

CONCERN...please see below under “Actions Requested”.    

    April 25, 2016 Presentation to FUMC Young Adult Group 

regarding PMUNY and multiple ways to get involved in prison 

ministry.    

    Communications with Deb Housel, Associate Director of 

Jail Ministry Office/Parish Support Ministries, Catholic Diocese of 

Rochester regarding her support of PMUNY and possible ways we 

might collaborate in the future.    

    Various communications from several people regarding 

interest in volunteering on a REC.    

    May 29, 2016 Spoke during FUMC Sunday Services and 



after each service to interested individuals. Handouts were 

available re: multiple ways to get involved in jail/prison ministry. 

A monetary donation was gratefully received which is not yet 

reflected in PMUNY Treasure’s Report.    

2. Program Report- Recent and Upcoming REC Dates and 

Locations:  

    ATTICA-April 13-15, 2016 44 Men attended, 20 Team 

Members    

    AUBURN-September 20-22, 2016    

    GROVELAND-October 8-10, 2016    

    LIVINGSTON-June 24-26, 2016    

    WENDE-April 29-May 1, 2016 32 men attended, 17 

  Team Members & Fall 2016 Dates TBD   

 Written requests received & approved since March   2016 (last 

Quarterly Report) for both Livingston and   Groveland RECs.  

   Other Requests Received & Honored by PMUNY since March 

2016:    

    Coffee Connection/Joy Berfalk    

    Fully Alive at Albion Women’s Prison    

    Rochester Interfaith Jail Ministry      

 3. Quarterly Treasure’s Report- see below- Please note donation 

gratefully received and noted from First Congregational United 

Church.    

 4. Actions Requested    

a) PMUNY welcomes any and all invitations to speak at any of 

EMP’s church communities. Please feel free to share my name and 



contact information with the appropriate person at each site &/or 

advise me of the best person & his/her contact information to 

communicate with.    

b) PLEASE BE ADVISED: FOR PERSONAL SAFETY REASONS. 

WHENEVER SOMEONE WISHES TO REACH ANY PERSON ON THE 

PMUNY BOARD, IT IS BEST TO ONLY SHARE THE FOLLOWING 

PMUNY INFORMATION:   PHONE NUMBER...585-633-0184   

ADDRESS... PO BOX 10106 Rochester, NY 14610, 

PMUNYWEBSITE...www.pmuny.org 

EMAIL...pumnyorg@gmail.com  

PLEASE BE CAREFUL TO NEVER GIVE OUT ANY PERSONAL 

CONTACT INFORMATION ESPECIALLY WHEN COMMUNICATING 

WITH AN EXOFFENDER. IF YOU ARE COMMUNICATING WITH AN 

EXOFFENDER WE PREFER YOU ONLY USE FIRST NAME(S) NOT 

OUR LAST NAME(S)  

c) Mark Vahey recently handed in his resignation as PMUNY 

Treasurer. Kindly remove his name from the PMUNY information 

on the EMP website. A new Treasure will be named in the near 

future.  
 



 
 


